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SCHOOL DISTRICT OF THE 

CITY OF HAZEL PARK 
COUNTY OF OAKLAND AND STATE OF MICHIGAN 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 

The Special Meeting of the Hazel Park Board of Education was held at the Ford School 
Administration Office on May 13, 2015, and was called to order by President Noth at 6:03 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL 
 

Members Present: Noth, Hinton, Hemple, Hammonds, Adkins, Nagy, Polowski  
Members Absent: None 
Others Present: Berger, Paterson 

 
APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 
 

Moved by Mrs. Polowski, supported by Mrs. Hammonds, that the Agenda be approved as 
written. 

 
Discussion   
 None 
  
Roll Call Vote 

Yeas: Polowski, Hammonds, Hinton, Hemple, Adkins, Nagy, Noth 
 Nays: None  

 
ORDER OF BUSINESS 

 
1. Board Workshop #6: Superintendent Candidates Second Interviews 

 
The Board of Education conducted second interviews with two candidates; Terry Barker, 
Superintendent, with Mishawaka Schools (Indiana); and Amy Kruppe, Superintendent, 
with Niles Schools in Illinois. Marlene Davis, Michigan Association of School Boards 
Consultant, asked the candidates about their District tour and gave the candidates an 
opportunity to review their 90-day plan. Dr. Davis and the Board of Education asked each 
candidate approximately fifteen to twenty questions during the candidates one and a half 
hour interview.  Superintendent Interview Feedback sheets were collected and copied for 
the Board of Education at the conclusion of the interview session. Discussions were held 
between Dr. Davis and the board members regarding the two candidates. 

 
PUBLIC DISCUSSION 
 
  No participants 
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BOARD MEMBER AND ADMINISTRATION COMMENTS 
 
  No participants 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
     
 Moved and supported that the meeting be adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 
 

Unanimous approval. 
                              

               
       
      
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 Sue Hemple, Secretary 
 Hazel Park Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


